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GFOA Member Alert: Proposed Financial Data Transparency
Act A Costly and Burdensome Unfunded Mandate

GFOA members should be aware of proposed legislation in the U.S. Senate that would mandate
governments to report financial information using uniform reporting categories, or “data standards,”
which may require costly updates to financial systems or extensive workarounds.
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